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Prayer Letter September – November 2024
Dear Prayer Partners & Supporters,
Happy Thanksgiving! As we celebrate a very special time of year, we remember that 
as Christians we ought to be thankful people. We are commanded in scripture to 
be thankful. Colossians 3:15 says, “And let the peace of God rule in your hearts, to 
the which also ye are called in one body; and be ye thankful.” 
As I ponder on plenty to be thankful for, there are a few that are at the top of the 
list. If you will allow, I would like to share some of them with you, and attach a 
coordinating Bible verse.
I am thankful for my salvation and the privilege to preach the gospel of this very 
salvation to a sin-sick world. 1 Timothy 1:12  says, “And I thank Christ Jesus our 
Lord, who hath enabled me, for that he counted me faithful, putting me into the 
ministry;”
I am thankful for my godly wife. For many years I prayed for a godly wife, and 
the Lord answered far above what I ever expected. Isn’t that how the Lord works? 
He always gives us more than we could imagine.  Proverbs 18:22,  “Whoso findeth 
a wife findeth a good thing, and obtaineth favour of the LORD.”
I am thankful for the souls on mission field Philippines, our fellow-soldiers in 
the ministry who have been saved, and now labor together with us in reaching the 
world with the gospel. 1 Corinthians 3:9 says, “For we are labourers together with 
God: ye are God’s husbandry, ye are God’s building.”
I am thankful for missions partners such as you. You have been the “rope-holders” to this missionary 
journey. Eternities are being changed, and the Lord is glorified. We desire that we could spend some time 
with you, though we are limited by time I am thankful that we labor together for the souls of men. Romans 
1:10-11 says, “Making request, if by any means now at length I might have a prosperous journey by the will of 
God to come unto you. For I long to see you…” 
Thank you once again for allowing us to be your missionaries. Representing you in the mission field of the 
Philippines this past year has been an honor. Souls are being saved, converts are being baptized, and whole 
families are being discipled! To God be all the glory for what He has done.
Have a great Thanksgiving Holiday, and please don’t forget to pray for your missionaries all around the 
world who may 
laboring in anonymity, 
but desperately need 
your prayers. We are 
thankful!
Your missionaries,
Frank & Japhia Denisi

PS: Prayer Requests: Safe travels while on furlough, 
God’s blessing on the national leadership taking care 
of the church, daily provisions from the Lord. Please, 
pray for the transfer of title for the church property that 
God provided that the transfer of title will go smoothly.
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